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PHONE 349-8421
NORTH VERNON, INDIANA

January 29, 1969

Dear Sir:

“his is to acknowledge the fact that you indeed pick up our station. We also
receive a letter and tape of report from Green Brae California for the morning
of the 19th....the atmospheric conditions undoubtedly have caused a consierable
skip in our signale.
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Sincerely,
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